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From: Putnam, Andrew
To: Messplay, Daniel
Cc: John P. DiGiovanni; Karen Greene; Joseph, Swaathi; Falise, Kara; Beuttell, Kevin
Subject: 36 JFK Special Permit Project
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:53:04 PM
Attachments: image001.png

211208_site pages_211206_The Garage_Vol 2_Graphics_Final.pdf

Hi Daniel,
 
I have reviewed the Tree Study for the project at 36 JFK Street. There are no significant trees on the
property as defined by the Tree Protection Ordinance. I have requested some additional information
on proposed tree protection to preserve the three City trees in the right of way on Mount Auburn
Street during construction. They have met all the requirements needed for certification by the City
Arborist as defined in 8.66.030.
 
Thank you,
 
Andrew Putnam
Superintendent of Urban Forestry & Landscapes
(617)-349-6722

 
 

From: Karen Greene <kgreene@brunercott.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 10:11 AM
To: Putnam, Andrew <aputnam@cambridgema.gov>
Cc: Jason Jewhurst <jjewhurst@brunercott.com>; John P. DiGiovanni
<JDiGiovanni@TrinityProperty.com>; James Rafferty <jrafferty@adamsrafferty.com>
Subject: 20.004 The Garage - request for tree report
 
Good Morning Andrew,
We have prepared an application to the Planning Board for The Garage project in Harvard Square.  I
am reaching out to request a report from the City Arborist to meet the Tree Study requirement of
the Special Permit application.
The proposed project will follow the existing footprint on the property, the address is 36 JFK St, 81
Mt. Auburn Street and 33 Dunster Street.
Here is a site plan of the building location – there are three (3) city trees on the Mt. Auburn Street
frontage only.
 
Please let me know if you need additional information to provide a report for inclusion with the
project Application materials.
 
Best,
Karen
 
 
Karen Greene RA, LEED AP
Associate


